
 

Friday 3rd September 2021 
 

Welcome back! 
 

We are delighted to have our children back in school to start the new term re-

freshed and enthusiastic. We are no longer in bubbles so all pupils are entering 

by the same door, playing together and we are having assemblies together 

again. It is fantastic to see! We still have additional measures in place.  

We can’t wait to start Nursery ‘stay and play’ sessions, Harvest assembly, whole 

school singing,  school trips, parents evenings and much more, to get things 

back to how things used to be.   

Clubs 

Staff will be starting after-school clubs again and we will let you know further 

details next week.  

Don’t forget that Mrs Sefton’s Tea Club runs every night and costs £3 per hour.  

Equipment 

All children should have a school PE kit, book bag  and a water bottle in school. 

 

Current Covid Guidelines 

If your child has any Covid symptoms, including a new continuous cough, a high 

temperature or a loss/change of taste or smell, they must not come to school. 

Get a PCR test (test that is sent to a lab) to check if they have coronavirus and 

they must stay at home until  they get a result, even if the symptoms are mild.   

 

October half term holiday is 25th October to 29th October 2021. School reopens on Monday 1st November 2021.  

Children  break up for Christmas on Thursday 16th December 2021.  


